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If there have been any, and if so, how many accidents between, 
- cars and pedestrians and 
- cars and cyclists 
 
which resulted in death or hospitalisation - on Wester Hailes Road (B701) since 2023. 
 
The Road Safety Team undertakes regular collision investigations into all streets within the 
City of Edinburgh Council area. This investigation is carried out using the collision details 
supplied by Police Scotland, which is responsible for the collection of all personal injury road 
traffic collision data within its force area. From this analysis it is possible to determine 
locations where the collision rate is giving cause for concern and where remedial works may 
require to be implemented.  
 
Between 01/01/2023 – 31/03/2025, there were no personal injury collisions involving a 
cyclist.  
 
Two personal injury collisions involving a pedestrian were reported to the Police at Wester 
Hailes Road. Please note that the collision retrieval undertaken and any data provided is 
accurate as of 18/06/2025. 
 
Both resulted in slight injuries, but hospitalisation information is not held within the data that 
we have access to.  
 


